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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
All City of Sulphur offices will be closed Thursday November 23rd and 

Friday November 24th, 2023, in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

Per Waste Management, there will be a one-day delay in service due to the 

Holiday. Thank you for your patience during this time.  
 


